CITY OF SAN ANTONIO

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM

To: Leticia M. Vacek, City Clerk

From: Mayor Ron Nirenberg

Copies: Brandon Smith, Boards and Commissions Coordinator; Chris Callanen,
Assistant to the City Council

Subject: Board Appointment - Zoning Board of Adjustment

Date: November 7, 2017

I wish to place an item on the next City Council agenda to provide for the
reappointment of the following person as the Mayoral representative to the City’s

zoning Board of Adjustment:

Henry Rodriguez
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